Call for Contributions
Minorities in Canada – Intercultural Investigations

The Canada Center of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences of Károli Gáspár University of the Reformed Church in Hungary is happy to announce the call for contributions for a volume of studies entitled Minorities in Canada – Intercultural Investigations to be published in the L’Harmattan-KRE Series.
The Board of Editors welcomes submissions exploring various aspects of the subject of the volume including citizenship, policy-making, law, diversity, immigration, migration, identity, bilingualism, multilingualism, multiculturalism, transculturation, history, literature, education, religion, art, art history, ethnography, indigenous perspectives, interpersonal relations, youth, aging, women, health care, business, economy, and environmental issues. 
As a first step, those interested in the publication opportunity will be expected to submit a 250-word abstract of their proposed contribution in English or French to karoli.canada@gmail.com by January 31, 2020. The Board of Editors, in turn, will evaluate the submitted abstracts by February 15, 2020, and those gaining approval will have to be turned into a full-length paper by April 15, 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ideally, final (full-length) contributions should be between 30,000-45,000 n (15-20 pages). We kindly ask tentative authors to refer to the authorial guidelines attached to this message.
Looking forward to your contributions,

The Editorial Board

